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 We Are Wranglers and We Are Awesome! 
REACH FOR THE STARS    

March 01, 2019 
 

 Did you know…  
one of our sixth grade students, Caroline Beckstrom, won a 
first place award in the Energy and Transportation Division of 
the Davis District Junior STEM Fair?  Her amazing project, 
“What’s Hot, What’s Not” beat out hundreds of other projects 
from across the district.  Great job Caroline! 
students are invited to enter the Yearbook Cover Contest 
between now and March 11?  The artwork should be done on a 
regular sheet of 8.5x11” paper and incorporate the theme 
“Reach for the Stars”.  The name of the school and the school 
year (2018-19) should also be part of the design.  We encourage 
you to make your art bright and colorful, and PLEASE proofread 
your work to make sure all words are spelled correctly.  We’re 
excited to see your creative ideas! 
the final day to order a yearbook is March 31st?  All orders 
must be placed online through the guardian myDSD account.  If 
you have any questions please contact Mrs. Hunter in the office 
or PTA volunteer Hillary Boulter.    

Kindness Week is Coming!  There will be 
‘Random Activities of Kindness’ each day… 

MONDAY: Kindness Week Begins - The student council will launch a 
new program called “Student Shout-Outs” which are similar to Blue 
Slips / Wrangler Awards except STUDENTS give them out!  Children will 
be able to complete a Shout-Out form for any other person in the school 
- either another student, a teacher or staff member, or a volunteer.  The 
students will have their first opportunity to nominate someone for a 
Shout-Out on Monday during lunch. Afterwards, a stack of shout-outs 
will be available outside the office on top of the Box Tops drawers 
alongside the Shout-Out Mailbox. When students have completed their 
Shout-Out form they should place it in the mailbox for special delivery. 
Student Council members will collect the forms and put one copy in the 
teacher’s mailbox while the other copy will be stapled to the Shout-Out 
Board located outside the lunchroom.   TUESDAY: Wear Yellow!  Be a 
star and radiate kindness - Student Council will be helping the student 
body make a Kindness Chain.  There will be slips of paper where 
students can either write an act of kindness done for them or by them 
for another person.  We will link the slips together to make a chain and 
see how long we can make it during the week.  Extra links in be made 
available in teacher’s mailboxes.  When the slips have been filled out, 
students can put them in the shout-out mailbox to be added to the 
chain.  WEDNESDAY: Wear Something Sporty!  Cheer on your favorite 
team AND include everyone in kindness - We have invited the Impact 
Team from Viewmont to play some cooperative outdoor games during 
lunch recess.  Student Council will help by inviting all students to 
participate and being a good example of sportsmanship.  THURSDAY: 
Wear Wrangler Gear!  Wear your school shirt and round up a new 
friend - Student Council members will be handing out a treat to students 
as they leave the lunchroom. Many students have asked if free items are 
available in the School Store, so we thought it would be a kind thing to 
give every student something this week – just because!  FRIDAY: Wear 
Funky Socks! Be crazy for kindness - Students will have the opportunity 
to create a bookmark for a friend during lunch recess.  

  

 
 
 
   
  

   
           
           
   
 
    
  
  
  

THREE THINGS TO KNOW ABOUT UTAH’S THREE MOST RECENT GOVERNORS… 
GARY HERBERT – served for six years as a Staff Sergeant in the Utah Army National Guard, was a real estate agent before 

becoming a politician, was elected as a Utah County commissioner and Lieutenant Governor before becoming Utah’s Governor 

JON HUNTSMAN, JR. – served in every presidential administration since Ronald Reagan, became Governor of Utah in 2005 and 

resigned in 2009 to become US Ambassador to China under President Obama, currently serving as Ambassador to Russia 

OLENE WALKER – served as Lt. Governor of Utah for 10 years under Mike Leavitt, was passionate about education and earned a 

Master’s Degree in Education Administration from the U of U, was sworn into office just a few days before her 73rd birthday    
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 Spring Break is coming ~ No School April 1st -5th  

  UPCOMING EVENTS 
MONDAY, MARCH 4 

- Kindness Week begins 
with an assembly at 
9:15am – events continue 
throughout the week – 
see details on front page 
of this newsletter 

- Meet the Masters lesson 
#3 will be taught between 
now and March 15 

TUESDAY, MARCH 5 
- Birthday table for March 
- New Carpet: Crookston, 

Gassaway, K/1 Comp Lab 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 6 

- STEM Olympiad practice 
for science events at 8am 

- PTA Board Meeting at 
9am in the faculty room 

- CJH counsellors visit our 
6th grade classes 

- LWTM of Farmington 
- Constitution Bowl 

practice after school 
- New Carpet: Newland, 

Nichols, STAR Reading 
THURSDAY, MARCH 7 

- New Carpet: Engineering, 
Marble, Bounds 

 FRIDAY, MARCH 8 
- New Carpet: Kingsford, 

Crowley, Brimhall 
- 5th grade Wax Museum 

activity in the little gym 
- Early-out schedule 

SUNDAY, MARCH 10 
- Daylight savings begins 

MONDAY, MARCH 11 
- Optional assembly for 3rd-

6th grades with local 
author Tyler Whitesides 

- New Carpet: Coding Lab,  
Klinker/Thornock, Shupe 

TUESDAY, MARCH 12 
- New Carpet: Thomas, 

Imler, Computer Lab #22 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 13 

- STEM Olympiad practice 
for math events at 8am 

- Mary Poppins, Jr. 
performed for the school 
at 9:30am (Mary cast) and 
1:45pm (Bert cast) – 
parents are asked NOT to 
attend this performance 

- Junior High registration 
for Reading 6th graders @ 
CJH from 6-8pm 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Shout Out to Mayor Talbot of 
Farmington and Mayor Wilkinson 
of Centerville for their service to 

our amazing communities!  These 
lucky Reading Elementary 

students were honored recently at 
the cities’ respective Lunch with 

the Mayor events. 

The best place to find up-to-date information is always our school website.  Go to this page and click 
“Full Calendar” to see the events for an entire month:  https://reading.davis.k12.ut.us/  

“Our greatest weakness lies in giving up.  The most certain way to 
succeed is always to try just one more time.”  ~ Thomas Edison 
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